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July 21, 1992

Attention: Staff Sergeant, Quesnel Detachment, R.C.M.P.

Re: Crisis Line calls for assistance.

I  would like to take a moment to thank Constable Kevin

Keane, Constable Ted Popik, Constable Dillon, and the dispatcher
Sherry. 

On three separate incidents the Crisis Line called for

assistance and we were met with a response which can only be
described as excellent.

Both the Officers and the Dispatcher were very helpful,
efficient, and acted with great diplomacy to our cries for help.

Once again, thank you to these Officers, and Sherry, for
quick response to our calls, and their sensitivity when

Crisis situations. Sherry and the
when responding to our inquiries.

their

called on to deal with these
Officers were most considerate

no matter how confusing they may have been at the time.

I would like to say it is a pleasure to feel confident we
on the R.C.M.P. for assistance, and know we will becan call

taken seriously.

Way to go Guys, Keep up the good work.
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Sincerely;

JUL 28 m

Char Sydenham
Program Director
Quesnel Crisis Line
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